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Date: June 6, 2023 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 

Subject: PA 48 Goals and Results 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the June 6, 
2023, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. I would like to share the 
results of each schools’ PA 48 goals for the 2022-23 school year. Below is a description 
of the requirements of the PA 48 law.  

Public Act 48 of 2021 section 98b requires districts, traditional public, public school 
academies, and intermediate districts, who wish to receive state aid for 2022-2023 
year to: 
• Establish school goals expected to be achieved for the 2022-23 school year. 

These goals must:  
o Be established with the school leader and teachers by September 15, 

2022 
o Correlate to goals established in the extended learning plans from 2021-

22 
o Contain achievement or growth goals that will be measured in reading 

and math for all grades 
o In grades K-8 the goal must be based on benchmark assessments that 

are approved under the Third Grade Reading Law 
o Be presented, not later than the first board meeting in February 2023 and 

not later than the last board meeting of the academic year, on 
accomplishments of school established goals.  
 Ensure that the information presented to the board is 

disaggregated by grade level, by student demographics, and by 
the mode of instruction received by the pupils to which the 
information applies. 

 Post the information through the transparency reporting link 
located on the District’s website. 

 

 

https://www.legislature.mi.gov/documents/2021-2022/publicact/pdf/2021-PA-0048.pdf
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